COMMUNICATION CORNER
Welcome to 2022!

Happy New Year Class 1! We hope that everyone had
an enjoyable holiday break with their loved ones.

As we begin 2022 virtually, we just wanted to say how
proud we are of how quickly and well our Class 1 friends
have adapted to this virtual adventure once again...

They are simply amazing!

And a big shout out to all of you, moms, dads and
siblings, for being present and helping your children
participate every step of the way!

Although it is still unclear when we will be returning to
in-person learning, we are confident that our Class 1
friends, families and educators are up for any challenge!
We got this!

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should
you ever have any questions or concerns about school!

Here's to a wonderful start to 2022!
Mrs. Win, Miss. Michelle

&
Miss. Cindy
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LOOK WHAT WE’VE DONE!

Our 1st day back on
VIRTUAL

JANUARY DATES & SPECIAL EVENTS

January 5th - First day back to school (virtually)
January 14th - PD Day. No school for students

January 19th - Happy Birthday to Lawson!!!



